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Web Announcement 187 

 

DHCFP Issues Guidance Regarding Tamper-Resistant Prescription 
Pads  

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy 

(DHCFP) has issued the attached letter to Nevada 

Medicaid Prescribers and Pharmacies regarding 

requirements for Tamper-Resistant Prescription Pads. 

DHCFP Letter to Providers  

 

 

 

 

  

https://medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/notification_20080327.pdf

